
CANF Minutes  

Monday 23rd September 

Present online: Kelli, Christine, Ian, John, Mark 

Apologies – Maureen C, Mike, Anne Louise, Niamh, Richard, Lucy, Anthony 

 

- Heritage and green spaces update W/B 16th September – Heritage sessions went well. Filter 
suggested by Jo-Anne worked well, leaving us with much less to have to do. The community 
have identified 45 new heritage sites in addition to the ones identified by DCC, so the 
exercise was worthwhile. 

- At the September Full Forum meeting – tables will be arranged in wards. People will sit at 
the ward that they have most knowledge of. They will write the description and find the 
image for the heritage sites that we have identified – with the potential of suggesting more if 
appropriate. This is in preparation of our formal application to DCC. 

- Ian will provide the spreadsheet and there will be a specific format to follow. There will be a 
laptop on each table, where people can access the online GIS mapping systems. 

- Kelli to prepare slides for September and send to CT 

CT to contact Hilary to ensure early access to the hall to set up – 1pm. 

It was decided that this would be the best way to engage the members and show them how we 
have developed the rationale and how it is being applied in preparation of the draft for DCC.  

- Green Spaces workshops, Ian and Niamh, 24th and 25th September – to follow the same 
format as Heritage to identify the key sites/unidentified sites. 

Funding for HNA and Design Codes has been approved: 

- Design Codes AECOM - initial meeting is 30th September, 3pm – CT to share the link, Jo-
Anne will also be present – and CM will have the link to call in if they are available. 

- Housing Needs Assessment - AECOMN – initial meeting is 4th October 10.30-am – Teams 
call with CT and JG- all CM welcome to join if available – link will be shared 

CT met with Roger and Steven to support them with the creation of a Forum and NP for 
Coundon and Leeholme – shared contacts and gave advice as requested by Stuart Carter at 
DCC. 

CT to present at Shotley Village Trust Tuesday 24th September – information about the Forum 
and the NP 

CT to present at Building Self-Belief AGM. Launch the Youth Manifesto developed based on the  
suggestions made by the CANF youth consultation. 

 

Thank you to the committee for their commitment. 


